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Metro Solid Waste Advisory Committee

Terry Petersen, Solid Waste Planning & Technical Services ~"ianager

December SWAC Meeting Cancelled

Councilor McFarland has cancelled the December SWAC meeting due to a lack of
agenda items and the holiday schedule. The next regular SWAC meeting is scheduled
for Wednesday, January 18, 1995, Metro Regional Center, Conference Room 370A.

cc: Ruth McFaland, Chairperson
Bob Martin, Solid Waste Director
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